
Cambridge Bicycle Report 
Meetings, Events, and News  
April 5, 2013 
 

MEETINGS 
 

Tuesday April 9: Planning Board Meeting, 7:00 PM 
Second floor meeting room, City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway 

Click here for the agenda: http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/planningboard.aspx 

 
Tuesday, April 9, Longfellow Bridge Rehabilitation Project, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Shriners Hospitals for Children, Auditorium, 51 Blossom Street, Boston 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to present details on the Longfellow Bridge Rehabilitation design/build 
(D/B) project, including the traffic management plans and schedule, and introduce the project team.  
To be added to the project email or US Mail distribution lists, please contact Stephanie Boundy, Public 
Outreach Coordinator for MassDOT’s Accelerated Bridge Program, at 857-368-8904 or 
stephanie.boundy@state.ma.us.  
 

Wednesday, April 10: Bicycle Committee Meeting, 5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
344 Broadway, 4th Floor 
 

Wednesday, April 10: River Street Bridge/Western Avenue Bridge Rehabilitation Project, 
5:30-7:30PM 
Honan-Allston Library, Community Room, 300 North Harvard Street, Boston 
The purpose of this meeting is to present the River Street Bridge and Western Avenue Bridge 
Rehabilitation Project, alternatives being evaluated as part of the design process, and information 
presented within the Environmental Notification Form (ENF). The purpose of this project is to rehabilitate 
the structurally deficient arch and overpass bridges to continue to efficiently and safely meet the needs of 
the traveling public, while maintaining the structural integrity, rehabilitating their historic and cultural 
resources, and improving the conditions for all users including motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians. 
 
Copies of the ENF may be obtained on the project website at www.mass.gov/massdot/charlesriverbridges 
or by contacting Michael Trepanier at Michael.Trepanier@state.ma.us.   
 

Thursday, April 11: Alewife Sewer Separation Project - Concord Avenue Meeting, 6:30 – 
8:30 PM 
Tobin School Cafeteria (197 Vassal Lane) 
Please join us to provide your input on the design. As part of the Alewife Sewer Separation Project, 
streets and sidewalks in the Concord Avenue neighborhood will be replaced.  The project will include 
subsurface utility upgrades to separate stormwater and sewer infrastructure to reduce discharges to the 
Alewife Brook, and streetscape improvements along Concord Ave and the surrounding residential streets.  

To learn more, visit: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/cityprojects/detail.aspx?path=%2fsitecore%2fcontent%2fhome%2f
theworks%2fcityprojects%2f2013%2falewifesewerseparationconcordavenueneighborhood 

Tuesday April 23: Open House – Kendall Square Street and Sidewalk Construction, 4:00 - 
8:00 PM 
Marriott, 50 Broadway 
Information will be available about all of the planned street and sidewalk construction projects anticipated 
in the Kendall Square area in the next 2 years, including:  
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 Binney Street -- Land Blvd to Third St 

 Broadway -- Third St to Ames St 

 Land Blvd @ Binney St 

 Longfellow Bridge 

 Main Street -- Third St to Ames St 
 

This work is being done in advance of MassDOT's upcoming reconstruction of the Longfellow Bridge, 
which is anticipated to begin this spring. For additional information or any questions on the various 
construction projects in the Kendall Square area, please contact Kelly Dunn, Community Relations 
Manager, at 617-349-4870 / kdunn@cambridgema.gov, or Katherine Watkins, Supervising Engineer, at 
617-349-4751 / kwatkins@cambridgema.gov. 
 

Wednesday, April 24: Bicycle Committee Ride Planning, 6:00 PM 
Plough & Stars, 912 Mass. Ave.  
All are welcome! 
 

Sat. April 27: Boston Cyclists Union Bike Organizer Training, 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Boston Hostel, 19 Stuart St., Boston, MA  
Are you ready to change your city for the better? Ever wondered how the Bike Union does so much with 
so little?  Come find out at the first Bike Union Organizer training of 2013 and get ready for a year of 
teaching, promoting bicycling, and organizing communities for better biking.  Snacks are provided, but 
you may want to pack a lunch. Click here to learn more: 
http://bostoncyclistsunion.force.com/GW_Volunteers__VolunteersJobListingFS?campaignid=701d000000
0VJvQ 
 

 

Wednesday, May 1: Open House on Huron Ave. Design, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Tobin School Cafeteria 

An open house is scheduled to provide the opportunity to stop by to ask questions about the final 
design of both the Huron B side streets and Huron Avenue itself. Additional information is 
available at: http://huronavenue.info 

NB: latest conceptual plans available here: https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9 
Questions and comments: Jeff Rosenblum, jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov or 617/ 349-4615. 
 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 
 

Thursday, April 11: Bike/WalkSummit on Beacon Hill, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
Beacon Hill - Nurses Hall  
http://walkboston.org/what-we-do/event/bikewalk-summit-beacon-hill 
 

Saturday, May 4: 2013 Massachusetts Trails Conference 
Devens Common Center, 31 Andrews Parkway, Devens, MA  
This year’s conference explores how trail connections help build community.  The conference is 
supported by the Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) and the 
Massachusetts Recreational Trails Advisory Board (MARTAB), and the Recreational Trails Grants 
Program.    For more information, visit:  
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/greenway/docs/trailconference2013registration.doc 
 

Upcoming Cycling Workshops for Community including two for High School Students 
Cambridge will be hosting a series of six community cycling workshops, including two that are made 
especially for high school students.  Flyers are attached. 
 

Urban Cycling Workshops 
All at 7PM – 8PM 
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April 22 40 Granite Street (Morse School) - Urban Cycling 101: http://bit.ly/12oIYzE   
May 16 197 Vassal Lane (Tobin School) - Women-Powered Cycling: http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3  
July 15 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Bike Maintenance 201: http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7 
 

 
           High School Youth Cycling Workshops 

April 6 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: Info Here  
June 1 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: http://bit.ly/XGhoIs 
 

Friday, April 26: Walk-Ride Day 
Walk-Ride Day is the last Friday of every month. Get rewarded for traveling car-free that day!  For more 
information, visit: www.gogreenstreets.org 
 

May 11-19: Bay State Bike Week 
http://baystatebikeweek.org/  
 

Saturday, May 18: Cambridge Bicycle Committee Ride 
http://www.cambridgebikes.org/ 

 
ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS  
 
Hubway Season Starts! April 8: Opening Celebration 
Joining together two of the region’s early signs of spring, Hubway and the Boston Red Sox Foundation 
have teamed up to commemorate the bike share system’s “Opening Day” re-launch on April 8, 2013.  The 
rolling relaunch celebration will feature Hubway team members circling Boston, Cambridge, Somerville, 
and Brookline on a celebratory route.  Hubway members that greet the Hubway team along this route will 
receive a free Boston Red Sox tee shirt and/or a free day pass for Hubway. We’re even sending one 
Hubway member to the Red Sox Opening Day home game.  And of course, everyone can ride to the 
game. The Red Sox Foundation bike share station is right in Kenmore Square, which is where the party 
begins! 
 
Route below: 
 
Kenmore Square (11:00AM to 11:45AM) 
 
JFK Crossing Brookline (12:30PM to 1:15PM) 
 
Central Square Post Office (1:45PM to 2:30PM) 
 
Davis Square (3:00PM to 3:45PM) 
 
Boston Public Library (4:15PM to 5:00PM) 
 
Come join us for the celebration! It’s springtime in New England and it’s time to ride… 
 
Stay tuned to www.thehubway.com, www.facebook.com/hubway, and our Twitter feed (@Hubway) for up 
to the minute info on schedule/route. 
 
APRIL 19 DEADLINE: WHO WILL BE THE GREENEST, HEALTHIEST COMMUTING COMPANIES IN 
THE BOSTON AREA? 
REGISTER NOW FOR THE 2013 CORPORATE CHALLENGE! 
Do you think your company is a "green commuting champion"? Would you like it to be?  
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Register your workplace for this year's Walk/Ride Day Corporate Challenge to find out where 

you stand, inspire staff to commute in healthier and more environmentally friendly ways, and be 

rewarded in the process! 
http://gogreenstreets.org/  

 
 
Cambridge Honored with Roadmaps to Health Prize 
Cambridge is one of six inaugural winners nationwide of the inaugural Robert Wood Johnson Foundation 
(RWJF) Roadmaps to Health Prize. The prize honors outstanding community partnerships across the 
United States that are helping residents lead healthier lives. “These prize winners represent leadership at 
its finest—trailblazers creating a culture of health,” said Dr. Risa Lavizzo-Mourey, RWJF president and 
CEO.   

Cambridge was honored for its achievements in the areas of healthy eating and physical activity, 
strengthening families, progressive urban planning, and integration of public health within the Cambridge 
Health Alliance health care model. The city of Cambridge will celebrate this achievement during National 
Public Health Week in April. Read more >   

Reid Overpass/Memorial Drive Closed for 6 Months 
On Sunday, April 7, the Massachusetts Department of Transportation will be closing the bridge that 
carries Memorial Drive over the rotary at the BU Bridge in Cambridge. The bridge, known as the Reid 
Overpass, will be closed to all vehicles, as well as to cyclists and pedestrians in both the eastbound and 
westbound directions. All vehicles will be diverted to the surface roadways and through the BU 
Bridge/Brookline Street rotary, and back on to Memorial Drive. The overpass will be closed to allow crews 
to perform structural repairs; the work is anticipated to last six months. For transportation news and 
updates visit the MassDOT website at www.mass.gov/massdot.    
 

 
About the BICYCLE REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as 
items of general interest to bicycling and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would 
like to be on a mailing list to receive these e-reports directly please send your name, snail mail address 
and email to: cbikeannounce@gmail.com. For more information about Cambridge bicycle programs, see 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/bike 

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook  
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Cambridge Bicycle Report 
Meetings, Events, and News  
April 12, 2013 
 

MEETINGS 
 

Tuesday, April 16: Planning Board Meeting, 7:00 PM 
Central Square Senior Center, 806 Massachusetts Avenue 
To view agenda, click here: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/planningboard.aspx 

To see the special permit applications and plans: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/specialpermits/specialpermits.aspx  
 
Tuesday April 23: Open House – Kendall Square Street and Sidewalk Construction, 4:00 - 
8:00 PM 
Marriott, 50 Broadway 
Information will be available about all of the planned street and sidewalk construction projects anticipated 
in the Kendall Square area in the next 2 years, including:  

 Binney Street -- Land Blvd to Third St 

 Broadway -- Third St to Ames St 

 Land Blvd @ Binney St 

 Longfellow Bridge 

 Main Street -- Third St to Ames St 
 

This work is being done in advance of MassDOT's upcoming reconstruction of the Longfellow Bridge, 
which is anticipated to begin this spring. For additional information or any questions on the various 
construction projects in the Kendall Square area, please contact Kelly Dunn, Community Relations 
Manager, at 617-349-4870 / kdunn@cambridgema.gov, or Katherine Watkins, Supervising Engineer, at 
617-349-4751 / kwatkins@cambridgema.gov. 
 

Wednesday, April 24: Bicycle Committee Ride Planning, 6:00 PM 
Plough & Stars, 912 Mass. Ave.  
All are welcome! 
 
 

Wednesday, May 1: Open House on Huron Ave. Design, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Tobin School Cafeteria 

An open house is scheduled to provide the opportunity to stop by to ask questions about the final 
design of both the Huron B side streets and Huron Avenue itself. Additional information is 
available at: http://huronavenue.info 

NB: latest conceptual plans available here: https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9 
Questions and comments: Jeff Rosenblum, jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov or 617/ 349-4615. 

 
Wednesday, May 8: Cambridge Bicycle Committee Meeting, 5:30 – 7:30 PM 
344 Broadway, 4

th
 floor conference room. 

 
Monday, May 20: Bicycle/Pedestrian Committee Review of Concord Ave./Garden Street 
area project, 6-8 PM 
344 Broadway, 4

th
 floor 

 
 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 
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Friday, April 26: Walk-Ride Day 
Walk-Ride Day is the last Friday of every month. Get rewarded for traveling car-free that day!  For more 
information, visit: www.gogreenstreets.org 

 

Saturday, May 4: 2013 Massachusetts Trails Conference 
Devens Common Center, 31 Andrews Parkway, Devens, MA  
This year’s conference explores how trail connections help build community.  The conference is 
supported by the Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) and the 
Massachusetts Recreational Trails Advisory Board (MARTAB), and the Recreational Trails Grants 
Program.    For more information, visit:  
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/greenway/docs/trailconference2013registration.doc 

 
 

Sat. April 27: Boston Cyclists Union Bike Organizer Training, 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Boston Hostel, 19 Stuart St., Boston, MA  
Are you ready to change your city for the better? Ever wondered how the Bike Union does so much with 
so little?  Come find out at the first Bike Union Organizer training of 2013 and get ready for a year of 
teaching, promoting bicycling, and organizing communities for better biking.  Snacks are provided, but 
you may want to pack a lunch. Click here to learn more: 
http://bostoncyclistsunion.force.com/GW_Volunteers__VolunteersJobListingFS?campaignid=701d000000
0VJvQ 

 
 

Upcoming Cycling Workshops for Community  
Cambridge will be hosting a series of six community cycling workshops, including two that are made 
especially for high school students.  Flyers are attached. 
 

Urban Cycling Workshops 
All at 7PM – 8PM 

 
April 22 40 Granite Street (Morse School) - Urban Cycling 101: http://bit.ly/12oIYzE   
May 16 197 Vassal Lane (Tobin School) - Women-Powered Cycling: http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3  
July 15 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Bike Maintenance 201: http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7 
 

 
           High School Youth Cycling Workshops 

June 1 Tobin School- 197 Vassal Lane: http://bit.ly/XGhoIs 
 

 

May 11-19: Bay State Bike Week 
http://baystatebikeweek.org/  
 

Saturday, May 18: Cambridge Bicycle Committee Ride, 10AM – 1PM  
Start and End at Cambridge Main Library 

http://www.cambridgebikes.org/  

 
ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS  
 
APRIL 19 Deadline: Who Will Be the Greenest, Healthiest Commuting Companies in the 
Boston Area?  
REGISTER NOW FOR THE 2013 CORPORATE CHALLENGE! 
Do you think your company is a "green commuting champion"? Would you like it to be?  
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Register your workplace for this year's Walk/Ride Day Corporate Challenge to find out where you stand, 
inspire staff to commute in healthier and more environmentally friendly ways, and be rewarded in the 
process! 
http://gogreenstreets.org/  

 
Cambridge Honored with Roadmaps to Health Prize 
Cambridge is one of six inaugural winners nationwide of the inaugural Robert Wood Johnson Foundation 
(RWJF) Roadmaps to Health Prize. The prize honors outstanding community partnerships across the 
United States that are helping residents lead healthier lives. “These prize winners represent leadership at 
its finest—trailblazers creating a culture of health,” said Dr. Risa Lavizzo-Mourey, RWJF president and 
CEO.   

Cambridge was honored for its achievements in the areas of healthy eating and physical activity, 
strengthening families, progressive urban planning, and integration of public health within the Cambridge 
Health Alliance health care model. The city of Cambridge will celebrate this achievement during National 
Public Health Week in April. Read more >   

Reid Overpass/Memorial Drive Closed for 6 Months 
On Sunday, April 7, the Massachusetts Department of Transportation will be closing the bridge that 
carries Memorial Drive over the rotary at the BU Bridge in Cambridge. The bridge, known as the Reid 
Overpass, will be closed to all vehicles, as well as to cyclists and pedestrians in both the eastbound and 
westbound directions. All vehicles will be diverted to the surface roadways and through the BU 
Bridge/Brookline Street rotary, and back on to Memorial Drive. The overpass will be closed to allow crews 
to perform structural repairs; the work is anticipated to last six months. For transportation news and 
updates visit the MassDOT website at www.mass.gov/massdot.    
 

If You Build It, They Will Walk 
“The results of a decade-long study bear out the common-sense idea that walkable, mixed-use 
neighborhoods with recreational destinations encourage residents to walk more.”  Click to read more: 
http://greensource.construction.com/news/2013/04/130410-if-you-build-it-they-will-walk.asp  
 

 

 
About the BICYCLE REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as 
items of general interest to bicycling and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would 
like to be on a mailing list to receive these e-reports directly please send your name, snail mail address 
and email to: cbikeannounce@gmail.com. For more information about Cambridge bicycle programs, see 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/bike 

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook  
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Cambridge Bicycle Report 
Meetings, Events, and News  
April 22, 2013 
 

MEETINGS 
 

 
Tuesday April 23: Open House – Kendall Square Street and Sidewalk Construction, 4:00 - 
8:00 PM 
Marriott, 50 Broadway 
Information will be available about all of the planned street and sidewalk construction projects anticipated 
in the Kendall Square area in the next 2 years, including:  

 Binney Street -- Land Blvd to Third St 

 Broadway -- Third St to Ames St 

 Land Blvd @ Binney St 

 Longfellow Bridge 

 Main Street -- Third St to Ames St 
 

This work is being done in advance of MassDOT's upcoming reconstruction of the Longfellow Bridge, 
which is anticipated to begin this spring. For additional information or any questions on the various 
construction projects in the Kendall Square area, please contact Kelly Dunn, Community Relations 
Manager, at 617-349-4870 / kdunn@cambridgema.gov, or Katherine Watkins, Supervising Engineer, at 
617-349-4751 / kwatkins@cambridgema.gov. 

 
Tuesday, April 23: Minuteman Bikeway Improvements -- Public Hearing on Arlington 
Center Safe Travel Project, 7:00 PM 
Arlington Town Hall, Arlington, MA 
A Design Public Hearing will be held by MassDOT to discuss the proposed safety and mobility 
improvements at Massachusetts Avenue, Pleasant Street, and Mystic Street in Arlington,   The purpose 
of this hearing is to provide the public with the opportunity to become fully acquainted with the proposed 
intersection modifications. All views and comments made at the hearing will be reviewed and considered 
to the maximum extent possible. The proposed project will consist of reconstructing the intersection and 
providing a connection for the Minuteman Bikeway through the intersection.  The project will incorporate 
designated roadway facilities for cyclists as well as traffic signal and pavement marking improvements for 
vehicles and pedestrians.  
 
Written statements and other exhibits in place of, or in addition to, oral statements made at the Public 
Hearing regarding the proposed undertaking are to be submitted to Thomas F. Broderick, P.E., Chief 
Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: David Shedd, Project Management 
Project File No. 606885.  Such submissions will also be accepted at the hearing.  Mailed statements and 
exhibits intended for inclusion in the public hearing transcript must be postmarked within ten (10) 
business days of this Public Hearing.  Project inquiries may be emailed to 
dot.feedback.highway@state.ma.us 
 
Full Public Hearing Notice from MassDOT 
Public Hearing Pamphlet 
Conceptual Plan and Features (at a glance) 
Functional Design Report (traffic impact study) 
25% Design Plans Submitted to MassDOT (technical plans, 36.MBs PDF) 

 
 

Wednesday, April 24: Bicycle Committee Ride Planning, 6:00 PM 
Plough & Stars, 912 Mass. Ave.  
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All are welcome! 
 

Monday, April 29: New Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee Member Orientation, 6-8 PM 

344 Broadway, 4
th
 floor conference room. 

 

Wednesday, May 1: Open House on Huron Ave. Design, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Tobin School Cafeteria 

An open house is scheduled to provide the opportunity to stop by to ask questions about the final 
design of both the Huron B side streets and Huron Avenue itself. Additional information is 
available at: http://huronavenue.info 

NB: latest conceptual plans available here: https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9 
Questions and comments: Jeff Rosenblum, jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov or 617/ 349-4615. 

 
Wednesday, May 8: Cambridge Bicycle Committee Meeting, 5:30 – 7:30 PM 
344 Broadway, 4

th
 floor conference room. 

 
Monday, May 20: Bicycle/Pedestrian Committee Review of Concord Ave./Garden Street 
area project, 6-8 PM 
344 Broadway, 4

th
 floor 

 
 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 
 

Tuesday, April 23: The Advocate and The Engineer Transforming Transportation, 4:00 to 
5:30pm 
MIT Building 10-485 

A discussion with Paul Steely White (Transportation Alternatives, NYC) and Ian Lockwood (Livable 
Transportation Engineer & Principal 
AECO. Moderated by MIT DUSP Visiting Scholar and Streetsblog founder Aaron Naparstek. 

 
Friday, April 26: Walk-Ride Day 
Walk-Ride Day is the last Friday of every month. Get rewarded for traveling car-free that day!  For more 
information, visit: www.gogreenstreets.org 

 

Saturday, May 4: 2013 Massachusetts Trails Conference 
Devens Common Center, 31 Andrews Parkway, Devens, MA  
This year’s conference explores how trail connections help build community.  The conference is 
supported by the Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) and the 
Massachusetts Recreational Trails Advisory Board (MARTAB), and the Recreational Trails Grants 
Program.    For more information, visit:  
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/greenway/docs/trailconference2013registration.doc 

 
 

Sat. April 27: Boston Cyclists Union Bike Organizer Training, 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Boston Hostel, 19 Stuart St., Boston, MA  
Are you ready to change your city for the better? Ever wondered how the Bike Union does so much with 
so little?  Come find out at the first Bike Union Organizer training of 2013 and get ready for a year of 
teaching, promoting bicycling, and organizing communities for better biking.  Snacks are provided, but 
you may want to pack a lunch. Click here to learn more: 
http://bostoncyclistsunion.force.com/GW_Volunteers__VolunteersJobListingFS?campaignid=701d000000
0VJvQ 
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Upcoming Cycling Workshops for Community  
Cambridge will be hosting a series of six community cycling workshops, including two that are made 
especially for high school students.  Flyers are attached. 
 

Urban Cycling Workshops 
All at 7PM – 8PM 

 
April 22 40 Granite Street (Morse School) - Urban Cycling 101: http://bit.ly/12oIYzE   
May 16 197 Vassal Lane (Tobin School) - Women-Powered Cycling: http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3  
July 15 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Bike Maintenance 201: http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7 

 

May 11-19: Bay State Bike Week 
http://baystatebikeweek.org/  
 

Saturday, May 18: Cambridge Bicycle Committee Ride, 10AM – 1PM  
Start and End at Cambridge Main Library 

http://www.cambridgebikes.org/  

 
ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS  
 

In 1894, the 'New Woman' Was a Bicyclist Who Changed History  
http://www.theatlanticcities.com/arts-and-lifestyle/2013/04/1894-new-woman-was-bicyclist-who-changed-
history/5307/  
 
 

 
About the BICYCLE REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as 
items of general interest to bicycling and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would 
like to be on a mailing list to receive these e-reports directly please send your name, snail mail address 
and email to: cbikeannounce@gmail.com. For more information about Cambridge bicycle programs, see 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/bike 

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook  
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http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3
http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7
http://baystatebikeweek.org/
http://www.cambridgebikes.org/
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http://www.theatlanticcities.com/arts-and-lifestyle/2013/04/1894-new-woman-was-bicyclist-who-changed-history/5307/
mailto:cbikeannounce@gmail.com
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https://twitter.com/cddat344
http://www.facebook.com/CDDat344


 

Cambridge Bicycle Report 
Meetings, Events, and News  
April 26, 2013 
 

MEETINGS 
 

Monday, April 29: New Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee Member Orientation, 6-8 PM 

344 Broadway, 4
th
 floor conference room. 

 

Wednesday, May 1: Open House on Huron Ave. Design, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Tobin School Cafeteria 

An open house is scheduled to provide the opportunity to stop by to ask questions about the final 
design of both the Huron B side streets and Huron Avenue itself. Additional information is 
available at: http://huronavenue.info 

NB: latest conceptual plans available here: https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9 
Questions and comments: Jeff Rosenblum, jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov or 617/ 349-4615. 

 
Tuesday, May 7: New Charles River Basin Citizens Advisory Committee Meeting, 4:00 PM 
– 6:00 PM 
WilmerHale - Sixty State St., Boston, 6

th
 Floor – Smith Room  

At this meeting, to which the public is invited, updates will be provided on: Somerville Community Path, 
EF Education First, Lovejoy Wharf, South Bank Bridge, Charles River Skate Park Design  
 
The presentations made will be viewable after the meeting on DCR’s website at   
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/parks/charlesRiver/charlesBasin.htm 
 

Wednesday, May 8: Cambridge Bicycle Committee Meeting, 5:30 – 7:30 PM 
344 Broadway, 4

th
 floor conference room. 

 
Thursday, May 9: Green Line Extension Open House, 5:00 – 7:00 PM 

GLX Project Office on the 2nd floor of 100 Summer Street, Boston, MA  
The Green Line Extension (GLX) Project and GLX Design Working Group would like to invite you to their 
Green Line Extension "Open House" in the new GLX Project Office in downtown Boston.  This Open 
House will be an excellent opportunity to tour the new office, get updates on the project's progress, meet 
the GLX project team and ask questions and provide feedback on the current state of the project. There 
will also be a brief Project Update Presentation at 6:00 pm. Please contact info@glxinfo.com with 
questions. 

 
Monday, May 20: Bicycle/Pedestrian Committee Review of Concord Ave./Garden Street 
area project, 6-8 PM 
344 Broadway, 4

th
 floor 

 
 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 
 
Sat. April 27: Boston Cyclists Union Bike Organizer Training, 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Boston Hostel, 19 Stuart St., Boston, MA  
Are you ready to change your city for the better? Ever wondered how the Bike Union does so much with 
so little?  Come find out at the first Bike Union Organizer training of 2013 and get ready for a year of 
teaching, promoting bicycling, and organizing communities for better biking.  Snacks are provided, but 

http://huronavenue.info/
https://www.box.com/s/1qn9yegwzvy77axb8up9
mailto:jrosenblum@cambridgema.gov
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/parks/charlesRiver/charlesBasin.htm
mailto:info@glxinfo.com


you may want to pack a lunch. Click here to learn more: 
http://bostoncyclistsunion.force.com/GW_Volunteers__VolunteersJobListingFS?campaignid=701d000000
0VJvQ 
 

Saturday, May 4: Jane Jacobs Walk: Central Square & Beyond: Layers of History and 
Cultures (Part II), 10:30 AM – 12:00 NOON 
Holmes Plaza, the park-like area on the southeast corner of Mass. Ave. and Prospect St., near the 
Central Square T station and #1 Bus. End at the Tavern in the Square, where those who wish may 
continue conversation and purchase lunch. 
Led by Charles Sullivan, Cambridge Historical Commission 
http://www.janejacobswalk.org/central-square-beyond-layers-of-history-and-cultures-part-ii-2013  

 

Saturday, May 4: 2013 Massachusetts Trails Conference 
Devens Common Center, 31 Andrews Parkway, Devens, MA  
This year’s conference explores how trail connections help build community.  The conference is 
supported by the Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) and the 
Massachusetts Recreational Trails Advisory Board (MARTAB), and the Recreational Trails Grants 
Program.    For more information, visit:  
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/greenway/docs/trailconference2013registration.doc 

 
Saturday, May 11: 5th Annual National Train Day Bike Tour, 9:00 AM 
Leaves from North Station, 9:00 AM 
Boston Cyclists Union Presents the 5

th
 Annual National Train Day Bike Tour.  Meet Saturday May 11, 

2013, at North Station at 9:00AM.  Make sure that you leave enough time to buy your ticket and get onto 
the train to Hamilton/Wenham by 9:15!  The route is about 32 miles and most of it is fairly level.  One of 
the rail trails is crushed stone, so hybrids are suggested, but it is quite rideable on a road bike.  We will 
ride about 10 miles per hour, with numerous stops, so the ride should be an easy one for most cyclists.  
We’ll stop for lunch along the way, and get back to Boston by late afternoon. People who want a shorter 
ride may leave the ride in Wakefield (19 miles) and take the train back to Boston. Helmets required. 
Steady rain cancels.  
  
For more information contact Dick Bauer at dick.bauer@alum.mit.edu or 857-540-6293 
 

Upcoming Cycling Workshops for Community  
Cambridge will be hosting a series of six community cycling workshops, including two that are made 
especially for high school students.  Flyers are attached. 
 

Urban Cycling Workshops 
All at 7PM – 8PM 

 
May 16 197 Vassal Lane (Tobin School) - Women-Powered Cycling: http://bit.ly/ZWLJD3  
July 15 344 Broadway (City Hall Annex) - Bike Maintenance 201: http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7 

 

May 11-19: Bay State Bike Week 
http://baystatebikeweek.org/  
 

Saturday, May 18: Cambridge Bicycle Committee Ride, 10AM – 1PM  
Start and End at Cambridge Main Library 

http://www.cambridgebikes.org/  

 
Friday, May 24: Walk-Ride Day 
Walk-Ride Day is the last Friday of every month. Get rewarded for traveling car-free that day!  For more 
information, visit: www.gogreenstreets.org 

 

http://bostoncyclistsunion.force.com/GW_Volunteers__VolunteersJobListingFS?campaignid=701d0000000VJvQ
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http://bit.ly/Xlu3C7
http://baystatebikeweek.org/
http://www.cambridgebikes.org/
http://www.gogreenstreets.org/


ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS  
 
Cambridge Named Greenest Commuters in the Nation 

NerdWallet.com has named Cambridge residents the greenest commuters in the nation. 
Click here to read the story in the Cambridge Chronicle. 

 

Bikes Make Life Better: Projection Art Tribute 

An uplifting tribute to art and bicycling and the city 

 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=gJcPcRr4QeU#at=134 
 
 

 
 

 
About the BICYCLE REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as 
items of general interest to bicycling and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would 
like to be on a mailing list to receive these e-reports directly please send your name, snail mail address 
and email to: cbikeannounce@gmail.com. For more information about Cambridge bicycle programs, see 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/bike 

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook  
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